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17th September 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

 

Year 4 Dagenham Village enrichment visit 

 

I am writing to inform you that in conjunction with our History curriculum, year 4 will be 

partaking in a walk to Dagenham Village on Tuesday 1st October. The visit will allow children 

to enhance their understanding of what life was like in Dagenham over 100 years ago. 

 

All classes will depart from school at 1:15pm approximately and will arrive back to school for 

approximately 2:45pm. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

J Hall 

Mr Hall 

Year 4 Teacher 

 

 

 


